
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From: BGoins@polynatura.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 12:50 PM
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: 3 new APD’s in Ochoa Mine area

Paul,

Thank you for this. PolyNatura is fine with the locations of these wells.

Best Regards,
POLYNATURA

Bobby Goins
Mineral Asset Administrator/GIS Analyst 
575-942-2799 main 
623-302-8761 cell 
Email: baoins@polvnatura.com 

Web: www.polvnatura.com

POLYNATURA

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD <paul.kautz@state.nm.us>

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 8:36 AM 

To: BGoins@polynatura.com

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>

Subject: 3 new APD's in Ochoa Mine area

Good Morning Bobby

I have 3 new APD's for your review.

Tap Rock Operating, LLC

Zeus State #106 Sec 9 T24S, R33E Lat. 32.2264907 Long. -103.5746253
Zeus State #173 Sec 9 T24S, R33E Lat. 32.2265227 Long. -103.5747826

Zeus State #186 Sec 9 T24S, R33E Lat. 32.2265067 Long. -103.5747039

Thank you for your time.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist

Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept.

Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Dr.

l


